topo been produced inch

707~2074



December 5, 2007

Ken Hunter, President of the General Partner La Purisima Golf Course, a California Limited Partnership 3455 E. Highway 246 Lompoc, CA 934326

Subject:

City Council Support

Reference: Proposed Posada Santa Rita de La Purisima Resort

Dear Mr. Hunter:

On November 20, 2007, you presented in concept your proposed resort development at La Purisima Golf Course. You also responded to questions and requested City Council support. On November 24, 2007, Lompoc City Council opted to support your project in concept, as presented. The Lompoc City Council feels that the proposed enhancement will benefit the Lompoc Valley economic climate by adding a destination business that provides onsite leisure activities and meeting facilities for small conferences.

The Lompoo City Council wishes you success.

Sinceral

Bick DeWees

Mayor.